
19 March 2024 

Mrs Heather Morrison 
Principal Planning Officer  
Thriving Place and Investment 
Cumberland Council  
Market Hall  
Market Place  
Whitehaven 
CA28 7JG 

Dear Mrs Morrison,  

Planning Application – Main Gate Improvement Works 

Sellafield Ltd is hereby applying for full planning permission for improvements to the Main 
Gate area of the Sellafield site to include two single person security kiosks, three bus 
shelters and one lighting column with a maximum height of 16m. The Main Gate entrance is 
to the south-west of the Sellafield site, outside and adjacent to the Sellafield Nuclear 
Licensed Site boundary. The area is used as a bus drop off and pick up area for Sellafield 
staff, as well as for security checking of vehicles entering the site. This proposal is designed 
to improve the access arrangements, safety and user experience of the area. Additional 
works will be carried out as permitted development, as agreed with Cumberland Council.  

The following electronic files have been prepared in support of the planning application: 
• Completed Application Form, including Ownership Certificates
• Combined Planning and Design and Access Statement
• Ecology Assessment
• Contaminated Land Assessment
• Site Location Plan

Drawings 
• BE3154636a General Arrangement
• BE3154637a Bus Shelter Detail
• BE3154638a Security Kiosk Detail
• BE3154639a Lighting Column Detail

An additional Location Plan containing the security marking ‘OFFICIAL’ has been sent under 
separate cover. Please note that all documents containing the ‘OFFICIAL’ marking are not 
suitable for disclosure within the public domain and therefore must not be shared without 
Sellafield Ltd’s written consent.   

The appropriate planning fee of £586 has been agreed with Cumberland Council. This has 
been sent under separate cover.  

Email: development.control@sellafieldsites.com 

Our ref: PLC/BCC/2082 

mailto:development.control@sellafieldsites.com


Please send all planning enquiries and correspondence to the Sellafield Ltd Development 
Control Team at development.control@sellafieldsites.com.  

Yours sincerely, 

p.p. Euan Hutton
Chief Executive Officer
Sellafield Ltd
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